
Dear Senators: 
Oregon is no place for a psychopathic experiences with guns. That's what any wildlife killing 
contests in fact are. The NRA promotes some of them to get gun sales. But the real thoughtful 
hunters do not approve such events in principle. 
Please ban coyote killings contests to stop the gun violence promoting psychological set up.  
Thank you! 
The Thompson family. 
Corvallis  
 


